
 
 
Dear Peninsula Credit Union Member, 

Peninsula Credit Union has been here for 85 years and re-doubled our efforts since COVID-19 to help 
you our members and our community navigate the financial stress of COVID-19. We remain here to help 
you navigate the financial stress of COVID-19. 

As an essential service, the Credit Union has remained open this entire time. As members you have been 
so receptive to using online services, navigating drive-up lanes, and for the few instances we do need to 
see you, scheduling an appointment to visit your nearest branch.  

The State of Washington’s “Safe Start” phased approach to re-opening now has Mason and Jefferson 
County approved at Phase 2 with Kitsap County poised to very soon reach Phase 2 as well. This is 
encouraging to us see business beginning to re-open on Water Street in Port Townsend, Viking Way in 
Poulsbo, Bay Street in Port Orchard, along Highway 3 in Belfair, or Railroad Ave in Shelton. 

The two primary responsibilities I have are the safety and wellbeing of our staff as well as the protection 
of your hard earned money here at the Credit Union. The Credit Union Board of Directors and Executive 
Team believe the best balance is to continue our current way of being open until all three of the counties 
in which we have branches are at Phase 3. 

Over the past 3 months, Peninsula Credit Union has continued to open accounts, fund loans, provide 
remote services using online and mobile banking, accept online loan applications, and accept deposits at 
ATMs, branch night drops, or using remote deposit capture to take a picture of your checks using the 
Sprig application. The COVID-19 Resource page continues to be updated, including recent links to assist 
those impacted by unemployment fraud. 

We have also facilitated over $2.5 million in loans to local businesses through the SBA Payroll Protection 
Program which has helped keep or re-employ over 365 people. For PCU Visa card holders, our current 
“Swipe, Eat, Win!” campaign provides you an opportunity to win a $100 gift card and benefit local 
restaurants at the same time (for all the details click here.) 

Peninsula Credit Union is as stable and strong as it ever has been in its 85 years, not to mention we are 
federally insured by the NCUA. We will be happy to assist you – simply send a secure message using 
online or mobile banking, e-mail us at membership@pcfcu.org, or give us a call at 800-426-1601. 

We will remain here to listen, care, educate and serve you as always! 

Be Well, 

Jim Morrell 
President/CEO 
Peninsula Credit Union 

https://pcfcu.online-cu.com/ISuite5/Features/Auth/MFA/Default.aspx
https://www.24x7loans.com/PCFCUAuto/default.aspx
https://www.co-opfs.org/Shared-Branches-ATMs
https://www.getsprig.com/
https://www.pcfcu.org/covid-19/
https://www.pcfcu.org/swipeeatwin/
https://www.mycreditunion.gov/share-insurance
mailto:membership@pcfcu.org

